
 

 
 

 

 

Meeting Invitation 
 
TO:                       USCIS External Stakeholders 
 
FROM:                California Service Center 
             
SUBJECT:          April 27, 2011 Quarterly External Stakeholder Meeting  
 
                                            
The California Service Center (CSC) invites you to participate in our next External Stakeholder Meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, April 27, 2011 from 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm (Pacific Time).  The meeting will be 
held at the California Service Center, 24000 Avila Road, Room 1500, Laguna Niguel, California, 92677.   
 
You may attend our External Stakeholder Meetings either in-person or via teleconference.  If you decide 
to participate via teleconference, a call-in number and pass code will be provided to you upon registration. 
 
This meeting will provide an opportunity for our stakeholders to raise relevant topics of interest as well as 
receive updates from California Service Center leadership. We request that you submit topics and agenda 
items in advance in order to facilitate an interactive meeting.  Both in-person and teleconference 
participants will have the opportunity to ask questions and provide comments during our open discussion. 
However, to ensure an equitable event for all stakeholders, the California Service Center may not be able 
to provide answers to questions raised at the meeting that were not submitted in advance.  Please keep in 
mind that we will be unable to address any case-specific inquiries or questions relating to the EB-5 
Immigrant Investor Program at this venue.   
 
To register for this meeting, please provide your full name, the organization you represent, and manner of 
participation (in-person or teleconference) to Community Engagement Officer Christopher Robinson at 
christopher.robinson@dhs.gov by COB Friday, April 15th.   
 
Please email any questions or topics to Community Engagement Officer Christopher Robinson at 
christopher.robinson@dhs.gov by COB Friday, April 8th.   

Be sure to arrive at least 15 minutes early to allow extra time to be processed through security and bring a 
valid government issued photo I.D. 

For planning purposes, the next External Stakeholder Meeting is scheduled on July 27, 2011. 
 
We look forward to your participation. 
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